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March 27, 2018 

 

From the sponsoring church, FLMBC Visalia, California, we want to express our appreciation for your continued 

support of CMD and for your patience during our transition this past year.  It has been an exciting year and we 

have been so blessed by all of you. 

As reported at last year’s meeting, CMD funds paid out by FMBC Armona to Anaheim, McFarland and Valley Home 

totaled $47,045.50.  Remaining funds in the amount of $19,354.28, were transferred to Visalia. 

Third and Fourth Quarter 2017 contributions totaled $17,742.53 and both quarters were awarded to Pixley MBC 

for window replacement, water damage repairs and termite damage repairs.  An additional $8,000 was paid to 

Pixley from the Incremental portion of the CMD Fund, for a total of $25,743. 

One petition has been presented for First Quarter 2018 from the New City Church, Anaheim.  They are requesting 

$14,000 for roof repairs and sign replacement.  At this time, we have received $8,761.93 in contributions for First 

Quarter. Participating Churches represented at the CMD Meeting, acting as Advisory Council, will be asked to 

recommend that the funds be granted to this Petitioner or that the funds be held for next quarter.    

All funds received from Armona were placed into the Incremental and Expense portions of the CMD Fund.  In 

February, we received $15,000 from Lighthouse MBC, as they disbanded the work in Pollock Pines.  The Valley 

Home MBC also returned $3,824.84 as surplus funds after their well drilling project was completed.  The 

Incremental portion of the CMD fund now totals $31,528.68, and the Expense portion of the CMD fund has 

$2,198.80.  The Visalia church has voted to add $4,000 to each quarterly payment from the Incremental Fund. 

Since Visalia began the sponsorship of the fund in April, 2017, we have received contributions from 49 churches, 

plus individual contributions, totaling $29,293.79.  The last 3 quarters have averaged $8,835 in receipts.   

As we move into our second year of sponsorship of CMD, we are excited to launch our FaceBook page which will 

be used to share photos and news throughout the year.   The same information can also be found on our church 

website.  We would also like to encourage you to use our email address to report your churches quarterly ballot 

votes, and to share any comments, ideas, suggestions you may have for us. 

Thank you again for your active support of California Mission Development! 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kevin Parsons, Pastor 
Regena Virgil, CMD Secretary/Treasurer 
John Tiner, CMD Assistant Secretary/Treasurer 
 
   

a ministry of 

Email:  cmdvisalia@gmail.com 

Website:  flmbcvisalia.org 
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